
WAGNER
FOREST MANAGEMENT, LTD.

August 24, 2012

To: Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket D 12-220

This letter is in response to your communication on August 24, 2012, pertaining to
Docket DE 12-220.

On August 24, 2012 we noted a discrepancy between the rated AC power of the system
(27.6 kW) and the interconnection capacity of the system (24 kW). Please note this
clarification to our application for RECs.

Sincerely,

Mike Novello
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